
WOMEN’S ONLY
MOTORKHANA
SUNDAY 15 DECEMBER
MALLALA MOTORSPORT PARK

Ever thought about having a go at Motorsport but didn’t know 
how? Or maybe felt that it was somehow outside your skill set? 

Well, here’s your chance.

Proudly supported by the Government of South Australia and 
Motorsport Australia, our Women’s Only Motorkhana, on Sunday 
15 December, is the perfect introduction to motorsport: it’s friendly, 
safe and affordable, and all from the comfort of your own car. 

SCAN THE QR CODE
FOR MORE INFO

Questions? Contact:
Email: mkhanaentry@gmail.com

Phone Adrian: 0476 067 388


